Minutes of the Green Schools Meeting

27th March 2012
All pupils present except for Jordan. Deirdre O’ Keeffe was present and so was also Esther Stack who chaired the meeting. 

Minutes of the last meeting were read and adopted .
The results of the recent litter survey are to be compiled by Darragh and Daniel and displayed on the notice board as soon as completed.
It was decided to purchase 6 Easter eggs for the prizes for the poster competition. 

The overall winner would also secure a homework pass.

Litter Blackspots are to be made known to Mrs Finnegan. Darragh was the designated liaison person. 

Notes are to be given to each pupil regarding cake/bun sale and collection of Easter eggs packaging for art work.

A national spring clean up day has been arranged for after Easter. This concerns 5th and 6th class only.

It was decided to deter the final decision on the display of the art posters through out the town until after Easter.

A cheque for $445.50 was acknowledged.

This came from the recent clothes recycling venture.

Mrs Boyce is to make further enquiries about rubbish pickers.

With regards to planning stage and new school building the committee put forward a few ideas for inclusion in the planning process.

These ideas were forwarded to Mrs Finnegan to be brought to the planning meeting.

Would the new school be eco-friendly?

Would solar panels , wind mills or solar electricity be considered.

Would proper insolation be installed?

Would rain water be collected for flushing toilet?

Would a garden area be incorporated?

What other avenues would be in considered?

